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Memorandum 

 

 
 
TO: MUSEUM OF RIVERSIDE BOARD                            DATE: FEBRUARY 24, 2021 
 
FROM:  MUSEUM DEPARTMENT                                           WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: RECEIVE AND FILE A PRESENTATION RECOGNIZING CHUCK WILSON 
 
 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive and file a presentation recognizing service by outgoing Board member Chuck Wilson.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Museum of Riverside Board receive and file a presentation recognizing Chuck Wilson 
for his years of service to the Museum Board and Museum department.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Chuck Wilson reaches the end of his second term on the Museum of Riverside Board as of March 
1, 2021. The Museum department would like to recognize Chuck Wilson for his service.  
 
 
DISCUSSION:   
 
Museum Director Robyn G. Peterson will provide a brief presentation to recognize Chuck Wilson.  
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Robyn G. Peterson, Ph.D., Museum Director 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Edward Enriquez, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer 
Approved by: Moises Lopez, Deputy City Manager 
 
Attachment:  Presentation 
  
 


